
From:  jamie rosenthal <jamie@lostandfoundshop.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 11:30:52 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  Dan Halden <daniel.halden@lacity.org>; Sean Starkey <sean.starkey@lacity.org>

Subject:  comment period extension "Hollywood Center" DEIR
 

I hope you are staying well. 

I am writing to request an extension for the comment period fo Hollywood Center Project DEIR.

Considering the city shutdown and the disruption this virus has caused for local business' as well 
as residents and employee stakeholders it seems only reasonable to extend this comment period.  As 
a business and property owner that abuts this project I can tell you that I have had to spend 
every waking moment dealing with the disastrous repercussions from this unexpected virus. I am 
also a resident in the adjacent Hollywood Dell neighborhood. Stakeholders are currently absorbed 
with self-survival and deserve an extended window to concentrate on this complex project which 
will greatly impact their daily lives.

Best,

Jamie Rosenthal
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